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September 10, 2015 

Mr. Tobin Rockley, President 

Rockley Family Foundation 

Rockley Music 

8555 West Colfax Avenue 

Lakewood, CO 80215 

Dear Tobin, 

I am pleased to acknowledge the Rockley Family Foundation's in-kind 

donation of pianos for use by the Colorado Children's Chorale valued at 

$15,200. The Chorale is most grateful for the use of your pianos at our Vail 

Residency, Concert Choir Camp and in the Studio at our office. Please extend 

our appreciation to all the trustees of your Foundation. 

Sincerely, 

Diane Newcom 

Executive Director 


